
 

November 2020 

Dear Parents, 

As the newly-appointed Year 6 Environment 

Prefects for Hawridge & Cholesbury School, we are 

keen to make our school grounds look fabulous. We 

would like to create some winter pots to give our 

outside areas a bit of colour. 

We were wondering if you might have any spare 

spring-flowering bulbs, winter bedding plants (like 

pansies and violas) or compost to donate to us 

please?   

We will be accepting donations for the next couple of 

weeks.  

It would be amazing if you could help us make a 

brighter school during these darker days!  

Thank you very much.  

 

Rebecca, Safwan, Bethany and John 

The Year 6 Environment Prefects 


